Public Works works for the Public

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMEN%

September 16, 2024
The Imperial Transfer Station and Holtville Transfer Station will cease operations on
October 1, 2024. Both sites are being closed due to the low volume of waste being
received.

Residents are encouraged to haul their waste to the Calexico Solid Waste Site which
remains in operation Wednesdays from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

All other County Solid Waste Sites remain unaffected by this notification.

For a list of sites and operating schedule, please refer to the County’s website at:
https://publicworks.imperialcounty.org/divisions/#solid
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